Aering Green: Laura’s Guidelines for Successful Showing
1. All Show applications must be completed by parents (if the child is under 18) and the show/entry fees need to be submitted directly to the facility or organization hosting the show by the deadline date. Please confirm with me the class(es) or division(s) your child is registering for prior to completing and submitting the forms. I want to ensure the best experience for each student, and that both the student and their horse are prepared. In addition, a Coggins Test will need to be submitted for any horse participating in a show. Please see me if you are not familiar with these two items and how to submit them. If you are using one of my horses, I will provide you with a copy of the Coggins Test. If you are not sure what to register for please be sure to ask.

2. Please see my checklist for items you are expected to have and/or wear when entering a show.

3. Before, during and after the show all of my students are expected to help each other. Showing is not only an individual learning experience but an opportunity to work together, learn and build life-long relationships.

4. The day before the show, all tack will need to be cleaned by you. If needed, I will provide instructions on how to clean tack and the appropriate products you will need to use.

5. The shows last all day and it is the responsibility of the rider to have their horse bathed, braided and the horse have their shipping boots on and ready to load by the designated leave time. If needed, I will provide instructions on how to properly groom your horse, braid the horse’s mane and the proper products to use prior to the show.

6. You are expected to attend to your horse at all times when at the show. Lastly, you are expected to stay and help unload and clean the trailer(s) when we return.

7. In the event, if you are sharing a horse with another student, it will be up to each of you to coordinate the grooming of the horse and the cleaning of the appropriate tack.

